
The Perry Township Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on October 29th, 
2024 at 6:00pm for anyone wishing to provide comments on the draft Perry Township 
Zoning Resolution. The draft may be viewed online at www.perry-township.com or at the 
Perry Township Building. Immediately following the public hearing, the Perry Township 
Zoning Commission will meet in regular session to discuss any comments made during 
the public hearing. Both meetings will be held at the Perry Township Building, 4353 
Reform Road Newark, Ohio 43055. Questions may be directed to Dwayne Albaugh by 
phone (614.738.3596) or email (d.allbaugh@yahoo.com). 
 
 


